
  

MEMO 
 

Engineering Department 
 
To: Board of Public Works 

From: Taylor Conger 

Date: June 2nd, 2025 

Re: Agenda Item #2a: Authorization to seek bids for Project #11-25 – STH 55 
Sewer and Water Extension 

 
Background information:  

The Engineering Department is completing plans to extend sanitary sewer main and water 

main along STH 55 from Evergreen Drive to the northwest. This project will include open cut 

installation of sewer and water lines, boring & jacking under creek, and restoration of all 

affected areas. A map depicting these work locations is shown on the following page. 

 
Strategic Plan:  
N/A 

 
Budget:  
Funds would initially be paid from the Sanitary Sewer Utility Fund with proposed special 
assessments to recover some of the cost of extending utilities. City spending and project 
cost estimated to be near $375,000. 
 
Staff Recommended Action:  
Motion to authorize the Engineering Department to seek bids for Project #11-25, STH 55 

Sewer and Water Extension. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


